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Please follow us on Instagram, Class Dojo & Facebook to see the 
latest updates or visit our website.

Traducción en español que se encuentra en dorothyhall.yuma.org.


	 DECEMBER 2023

Dorothy Hall Elementary School

5777 E. 45th Place 	 	 	 	 928-502-8300 	 	        dorothyhall.yuma.org


School News:


Happy December Innovators! Thank you so much for the warm welcome back 
that I received when I returned from my medical leave. I was truly humbled by 
the outpouring of love and support. I am so thankful for the Dorothy Hall 
community. 


We are super excited about our winter concert at Gila Ridge High School on 
December 12th. Thank you to our generous PTO for paying the rental fee for the 
auditorium and gym. We are hopeful that this large venue and parking will 
increase your enjoyment of this previously well attended family event. A huge 
thank you for your generosity to the canned food drive. Our school community 
donated 3,266 items to the Yuma Community Food Bank. Thank you student 
ambassadors for counting and packing all those items! Our student ambassadors 
invite all students to show some holiday cheer and participate in spirit week.


As the end of the 
calendar year 
approaches we 
want to remind 
you that the 
Arizona Tax 
Credit program 
is available for 
families to also 
donate a dollar 
for dollar credit 
to our school. 
Please visit the 
district website 
to learn more. 
www.yuma.org/
Tax_Credits


http://www.yuma.org/Tax_Credits
http://www.yuma.org/Tax_Credits
http://dorothyhall.yuma.org
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The next PTO meeting is scheduled for 
December 6th @ 6:00 p.m. All parents 
are encouraged to join the PTO and attend 
the meetings. Please contact the PTO at 
dorothyhallpto@gmail.com if you have any 
questions.

December Events:


December 4th-8th: Acadience Benchmark 
Testing K, 1st, 2nd & 3rd


December 5th-7th: Penguin Patch Holiday 
Shop hosted by PTO


December 6th: PTO Meeting 6:00 p.m. 
Multi-purpose Room


December 12th: Dorothy Hall Winter 
Concert at Gila Ridge High School 
Auditorium 5:30 p.m 


Students need to arrive by 5:15 p.m.


December 15th: Last Day of 2nd Quarter


December 18th-January 7th: Winter 
Break

Congratulations


Heroes of the Month for November


Sebastian Rodriguez

Marshall Gompert


Caleb Martin

Victor Quintero


Ryley Nelson

Stella Lord


Easton Lachcik

Jaxson Griest

Joseph Wood


Ricardo Ramirez

Isbeth Aguilar

Daisy Medina

Yael Aguilar


Gavin Gottschalk

Lahzaya Ruiz


Rilynn Whitmer

Abel Zamora


Jayden Matus

Bella Rodriguez

Roselyn Negrete

Jacob Camarena


Jeremiah Ramirez


We are so proud of all of you!


November 

Treasure Hunters of the Month


Melanny Navarro

Cafeteria Ladies


mailto:dorothyhallpto@gmail.com

